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City Council Meeting Date: October 16, 2018

To: Mayor and City Council

From: Ben Martig, City Administrator

Recognition of Mayor Rhonda Pownell for her Service on the League of Minnesota Cities Insurance Trust
(LMCIT) Board.

Action Requested:
None.

Summary Report:
Dave Unmacht, League of Minnesota Cities (LMC) Executive Director, and Dan Greensweig, LMCIT
Administrator, and LMCIT Board Members D. Love and Dave Callister, will be present to thank Mayor
Rhonda Pownell for her service on the LMCIT Board and to thank the City for supporting her endeavors.

Mayor Pownell served on the LMCIT Board as the LMC Board liaison and one of the elected official

representatives from 2011-2018. In addition to the guidance she provided as a Board Member on matters

ranging from setting member rates and dividends to loss control initiatives, she was a frequent and highly

regarded presenter at national self-insurance pooling conferences and served as a resource, mentor, and role

model for any number of people in the pooling community.

Alternative Options:
N/A

Financial Impacts:
N/A

Tentative Timelines:
N/A
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